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Schools Division Superintendent

SUBIECT: GSP MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION AND ENCOURAGEMENT OF
‘EVERY GIRL A GIRL SCOUT SCHEME'

DATE: August 27, 2024

Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum No. 041, S. 2024, the Girl Scouts of the Philippines is
exempted from the NO COLLECTION POLICY enforced on other organizations within public
and private schools.

Since GSP is our partner in the holistic development of our girls and young women into
responsible and responsive citizens of our country, we would like to reiterate the support of
all Depkd Officials and Personnel in all or whatever way possible.

All public and private elementary and secondary schools, through the school
principals/heads with their respective school coordinators, are advised to promote
membership into the GSP among girl-pupils and girl-students, parents and teachers.
Moreover, we encourage you to make ‘Every Girl a Girl Scout’.

For more visibility, wearing of GSP Uniforms at least once a week, preferably Friday is also
encouraged.

Looking forward to a significant increase in your membership registration and a revitalized
girl scouting in the Schools Division Office and in your respective school.



